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Hind Words From Seolia-Glenville High School rary...

Good afternoon Dave and Steve,
[ just wanted to share a huge thanks to both of vou!

Thanks Dave for making the order process smooth with the very specifics details we needed
for the purchase order. Your knowledge of product, willingness to explain anvthing we asked
and friendly delivery from quote to finish was exceptional.

Thanks Steve for installing in both our Middle School and High School units without a

hitch. Your professional demeanor, expertise in the technical delivery and troubleshooting skill
are what made the replacement of an old system to the new look too easy. I also valued the
strict Covid19 safety measures vour took in our school and the extra time vou spent to make
sure job clean-up was done well and the friendliness with our students working in the space

when vou were here was just so appreciated. Thanks! All our equipment now works
wonderful

‘We appreciate working with good vendors. In a world where thanks is not often provided. w
wanted to say thanks for all vou did to make this expenence work out well. We look forward
to working with Sentry in the future.

Have a wonderful day!
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